
 

 

David M. Sunshine 

1582 Jericho Rd. 

Richmond, VT 05477 

 

Via email to jarneson@richmondvt.gov 

 

 

Josh Arneson, Richmond Town Manager 

Volunteer Search,  

P.O. Box 285, Richmond, VT 05477  

 

Josh and Members of the Richmond Selectboard: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to indicate my desire to be reappointed to the Development Review 

Board (DRB) for the Town of Richmond. 

I have been a member of the DRB in Richmond for a number of years.  As such, I believe I bring 

to the DRB a great amount of expertise in understanding and interpreting the Ordinances and 

Plan that the DRB must utilize and understand in the review of applications brought to the DRB 

by the citizens of Richmond.  Over the years that I have served on the DRB, I believe I have 

always been prepared at each meeting by having reviewed all the materials submitted by the 

applicants and our Zoning administrator and have tried to analyze each application as to the 

relevant parts of the Town Plan, Town Zoning Ordinance and other Town documents that 

concern that application. 

I have always tried to judge each application with impartiality in order that the applicant 

receives a fair and just hearing.   

I realize that our Town Ordinances and Plan are working documents that must be analyzed and 

interpreted so as to satisfy the trust placed on the members of the DRB by the citizens of 

Richmond and by the Selectboard.   

For the above reasons I ask to be reappointed to the DRB. 

I thank you in advance for your consideration of my reappointment. 

Sincerely 

David M. Sunshine 


